
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 25, 2021 8:23 AM 
'Bob Mauriello' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12347-2021 

Subject: RE: Florida Power & Light Rate Increase Request Docket # 2021001 5-EI 

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Mauriello. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Bob Mauriello <mrobert375@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 23, 202110:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power & Light Rate Increase Request Docket# 20210015-EI 

I am resending this e-mail to you as the first draft could not be delivered. 

Bob and Melissa Mauriello 

-----Original Message-----
From : MAILER-DAEMON@aol.com 
To: mrobert375@aol.com 
Sent: Sat, Oct 23, 2021 10:08 pm 
Subject: Failure Notice 

Sorry, we were unable to deliver your message to the following address. 

<www.clerk@psc.state.fl.us>: 
550: No such user (www.clerk@psc.state.fl.us) 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
Dear Sir: 

As FP&L customers in Bradenton, FL, we would like to comment on the projected minimum bill increase from approx. $10 
to approx. $25 in the FP&L projected rate increase. 

This is an exorbitant increase of 250% which will be shouldered mainly by solar power customers, such as ourselves, who 
are providing pollution free electricity for ourselves and also to our community with excess power created by our solar 
panels going back into the grid and being used by our neighbors. 
Not only is this electricity 100% clean but it replaces the "dirty" electricity that would normally be generated by FP&L's 
mostly pollution creating power plants. 
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Also, although we are given a credit on our bill for any excess power that we send back to the grid, which is equal to the 
normal FP&L charge making it a wash, any excess left in our reserve at the end of the year is refunded as a credit on our 
bill BUT at a rate that is 85% LESS than FP&L resells it for! Why not have FP&L increase our credit to more closely reflect 
it's actual worth?  
 
Thank you for allowing us to comment. 
 
Bob and Melissa Mauriello 
3623 Summerwind Circle 
Bradenton, FL 34209 




